Lake St. Louis Community Association

Golf Committee Meeting

Tuesday, April 12, 2011      5:30 P.M.

Call to Order   5:30 P.M.

Roll Call:

Committee Members                                             Present                 Absent

Joe Hochnadel ,  Chairman                                        x

Millie Fulton,     Vice Chairman                                x

Buddy Maupin,   Secretary                                                                       x

Ginger Buckley                                                          x

Don Smedshammer                                                    x

Mike Schell                                                                x

Tom Mayes                                                                x

Julia Gomez                                                               x

Mary Fischer                                                              x

LSLCA Staff

Ron Wilson, Operations Manager                                                             x

Steve Hart, Course Superintendent                             x

Steve Probst ( sprobst@lslca.com
LSLCA Board of Directors
Faye Johnston                                                              x

Agenda Approved for April 12, 2011     Motion by Mike Schell Seconded by Don Smedshammer
Approval of Minutes from March 8, 2011      Tabled till May Meeting

Course Report:  Steve/Ron

Long  report.- Oak Tree on # 9 needs to come down, to be replaced in fall by one as large as budget will allow.

It was agreed that Steve has the authority to close course when he deems necessary as well as keeping carts off when he feels he should.

Old Business:

Discussion of League Plaques for display in the Clubhouse, will discuss in May our Liaison member was absent.

Tom Mayes reports the Golf Tournament Updates and information are in the Newstime. Everything is going along as it should. 

Don Smedshammer reports Junior Golf plans are going as they should. Sam Leone will be running it with Don overseeing.
New Business;

We have been approached by Hawk Ridge about a Ryder Cup type tournament between Hawk Ridge and Lake St. Louis.

Joe Hochnadel presented his resignation as Chairman, family and business responsibilities are demanding too much time for him to feel he can do a good job at this position. He has agreed to serve as Vice Chairman and help all he can. 
Office line up now stands

Millie Fulton   Chairman

Joe Hochnadel  Vice Chairman

Buddy Maupin   Secretary

Motion made by Tom Mayes, Seconded by Don Smedshammer.

Submitted by Millie Fulton

